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Headteachers Message 

It has been an absolute delight to see all of the children again this 

week and great to hear the sound of happy voices filling the 

building.  As you are aware covid levels locally remain very high.  

Thank you for doing all you can to help us to prevent the spread by 

lateral flow testing your children twice a week if you are able to.  

Staffing in school is being affected by the rise in cases so we 

appreciate your understanding if we have to make changes to 

things at short notice.   We are continuing to work closely with East 

Riding and Public Health England.  If you have joined St Nicks this 

week we warmly welcome you to our community and look forward 

to getting to know you and your child.  Have a wonderful weekend 

and we look forward to seeing you on Monday for our first full 

week in school of 2022! 

  
 

After School Clubs 

After school clubs will restart week 

commencing 10th January 2022. 

Year 3&4 Girls Football-  Monday 

Year 5&6 Boys Football – Tuesday 

Year 5&6 Home Learning - 

Tuesday 

Year 3,4,5,6 Home Learning – 

Thursday 

Year 5&6 Girls Football – 

Thursday 

Year 3&4 Boys Football – Friday  

GARDENING CLUB WILL NOT 

BE GOING AHEAD THIS 

TERM!! 

 

We hope all pupils and families 
have had a lovely Christmas 
break & wish you all a very 

Happy New Year! 

Year 5 and 6 Top Up Swimming  

Once again this year we will be providing all children who were absent from or did not 

meet the required standard during their original swimming lessons in either Year 3 or 4 

top up swim lessons. These top up sessions will allow pupils another chance to meet 

the recommended standards by the end of Key Stage 2.  All sessions will take place on 

a Thursday from 1.15 until  2.00pm on the following dates: 

                                          10/02/2022 – Year 5 

13/01/2022 – Year 6         17/02/2022 – Year 5 

20/01/2022 – Year 6         03/03/2022 – Year 5 

27/01/2022 – Year 6         10/03/2022 – Year 5 

03/02/2022 – Year 6         17/03/2022 – Year 5 

You will have been notified if your child is expected to take part in these 

sessions.  On their swimming days all children must come to school in normal 

school uniform and bring a bag containing suitable swimwear (swimming 

trunks, shorts, swimming costume), a towel, goggles (if needed),spare socks 

and underwear (in case lost), a drink and a small snack. 

Year 6 and Foundation 
Weigh and Measure  

 
The NHS nurses will be 

coming in on the following 
days to do the FS2 and Year 6 

weigh and measure. 
 

FS2 – Tuesday 18th January 
 

Year 6 – Wednesday 19th 
January  
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1A - My Time to Shine this week is to Seahorse class for 

fantastic behaviour this week! Seahorses, you have 

listened to instructions and been super stars! Also, a big 

well done for all your hard work this term! 

Lillie & Jessie – During the Festival Of Carols Lillie and 

Jessie’s singing was exemplary throughout the concert. 

Well Done Girls! 

Lilly C – This week Lilly was picked by the Kitchen Staff 

for having beautiful manners. Keep up the good work Lily. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Menu WC –10/01/2022 

Census Day Lunch – Thursday 

20th January   


